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A Message from the Board of Trustees of Huqúq’u’lláh in Canada 

Dear Friends, Alláh’u’Abhá! 

The Board of Trustees of Ḥuqúqu'lláh in Canada in collaboration with the National Spiritual Assembly of 
the Bahá’ís of Canada, is delighted to offer your household – as a gift – the latest revision of the 
compilation on Ḥuqúqu'lláh, The Right of God.  

For some time, Representatives of the Right of God across the country, in collaboration with Local 
Spiritual Assemblies and groups, have been distributing the compilation in their areas of service.  As a 
result, many – but not all – households have already received their copy. The Board wants to ensure that 
anyone, if they have not already had the opportunity to receive a copy, is given the opportunity to do so 
and has sent out individual communications in addition to publishing this announcement.     

You have your choice of an English, French or Persian version.  Please contact the Board (information 
below) to put you in touch with the Representative of the Right of God serving your geographic area.  
You can request a paper copy be mailed to you, ask for the Representative to possibly meet with you and 
deliver your copy once the pandemic restrictions have been eased, or ask for a link to a digital copy if you 
prefer to receive the compilation in virtual form.  Although always happy to hear from you, the Board of 
Trustees and the National Spiritual Assembly would like to have all requests for this gift of the 
compilation on the Right of God fulfilled by November 1, 2020 so it would be greatly appreciated if 
you could respond to this offer by September 30, 2020. 

Friends, the National Spiritual Assembly published the latest revision of the compilation on Ḥuqúqu'lláh, 
The Right of God – originally published in April 2007, amended in 2009, and reprinted in 2017 – and, in 
collaboration with the Board of Trustees of Huqúq’u’lláh in Canada, made this generous offer to 
Canadian believers, in order to assist the Board of Trustees in ensuring that every Bahá’í in Canada has 
access to information about the law of Huqúq’u’lláh; in particular, its spiritual significance. This is the 
first time in the Bahá’í world that the goal of giving every Bahá’í household a copy of this compilation 
has been made and the Bahá’í World Centre, the International Board of Trustees of Huqúq’u’lláh, and the 
Office of Huqúq’u’lláh in the Holy Land are all watching the endeavor with great interest and 
anticipation. 

The Board and its Representatives eagerly await hearing from you about your choice with regard to 
receiving the compilation and welcomes the opportunity to assist you to learn more about this mighty and 
transformative law. 

 In ordaining the mighty law of Ḥuqúqu’lláh, the Blessed Beauty has vouchsafed a favour unto His 
ardent lovers through which they can express their personal sense of devotion to God in a profoundly 
private act of conscience.   This sacred law creates a direct and vital link between the individual 
believer and the Head of the Faith, and enables the friends to become firm and steadfast, and, as the 
beloved Master affirms, exerts “a great influence on their hearts and souls”(Extracts from a letter dated 21 
June 2016 by the Universal House of Justice to the International Board of Trustees of Ḥuqúqu’lláh) 

With loving regards, 
Board of Trustees of Ḥuqúqu’lláh in Canada 
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